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The focus on public relaƟons with membership has conƟnued to grow on social media. This has given the 
opportunity to share content from various Child and Youth care sites to ensure conƟnuity in the 
informaƟon shared.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



CreaƟng original content has been focused on the professional development courses and has been well 
received and used by other organizaƟons. 
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